
 
 
 
 
 
August 11, 2006 
Electronic Bulletin No. 797 
RE: Change of address for Lathrop/Stockton load layover container yard, effective August 
11, 2006  
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Effective August 11, 2006 Pacer Stacktrain will be moving our Lathrop/Stockton load layover 
container yard to a new location.  This new secure facility will operate 24 hours per day, 7 days 
per week.  The address of the new location is:  
 
Logistics Terminals CY (formerly Devine Yard)  
10842 South Harlan Road  
French Camp, CA   95231  
 
Phone: 209-234-7251  
Fax: 209-234-7501  
 
For a drayman to move a container out of the load layover yard, he must have a signed release 
form completed by the IMC and sent to the Logistics Terminal's fax number.  A blank 
downloadable copy of the form is available on Pacer Stacktrain web site in Stack Fact #712.  
 
Load layover operations at the existing location will cease effective at close of business (8:00pm 
PST) August 11, 2006.    
 
Please communicate this announcement to all appropriate parties within your organization.  
 
If you have questions, we’re here to help.  Please consult your Pacer Stacktrain Business 
Development Representative with any questions.  For business hours at the ramps and schedules 
please visit the Pacer Stacktrain web site.  
 
We appreciate your business.  
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